
 
Transport for NSW  
 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact 
construction.mulgoaroadupgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Night work on Mulgoa Road between Jeanette Street 
and Blaikie Road on 1, 2, 5, 6 and 8 August 2024 
 

July 2024  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present  

Transport for NSW is continuing 
work on the Mulgoa Road upgrade 
between Jeanette Street and Blaikie 
Road. Night work is scheduled on 1, 
2, 5, 6 and 8 August 2024. 
 

We will be working on Mulgoa Road, at the 
corner of side streets and the M4 Motorway 
ramps (see map on next page).  

Working hours are 6pm to 7am on: 

• Thursday 1, Friday 2, Monday 5, Tuesday 
6, and Thursday 8 August 2024. 

• In case of bad weather or operational 
issues, we will work on Wednesday 7 and 
Friday 9, August 2024. 

 

We will be using machinery such as 
temporary light towers, concrete saw, rollers, 
street sweeper, excavator, plate compactors, 
tipper trucks, a concrete agitator, concrete 
vibrators, vacuum trucks, saw cutting 
equipment, excavators (including with 
breaker attachments) and other trucks for 
transporting material. 

What work are we doing?  

• Installing streetlights on Mulgoa Road 
between Jeanette Street and Blaikie 
Road 

• Installing utilities on Mulgoa Road, 
and side streets 
 

• Removing a median along Mulgoa 
Road 

• Temporary road surface work on 
Mulgoa Road, side streets and M4 
ramps 

• Preparing to adjust traffic lights on 
Mulgoa Road 

• Drainage work on Mulgoa Road, side 
streets and M4 ramps 

• Preparing to switch over to newly 
installed utility services along Mulgoa 
Road and side streets 

• Adjusting barriers on Mulgoa Road 
and the M4 ramps. 

• Restoring the site when work is 
finished. 

The stockpile site at 95 Blaikie Road will be 
used on all the above nights. 
 

What will this mean for you? 

While our work may be noisy at times, we will 
do everything we can to minimise its impact, 
including turning off machinery when not in 
use.  

We will try and complete the noisier part of 
the work before midnight. However, there 
may be some intermittent noisy work after 
midnight. You may hear some squawking 
from reversing trucks and flashing lights 
while we restore the worksite. These are 
essential for us to maintain safe work 
practices.  
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Traffic changes  
There will be lane and road closures during 
the night work along Mulgoa Road. To ensure 
the safety of workers and road users, there 
will be traffic controllers to guide drivers.  
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Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us  

  

 

Project Info and Complaints line  
1800 733 084 – Press 1  

 

 Construction.mulgoaroadupgrade@ 
transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
nswroads.work/jeanettestblaikierd  

 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

   

   

Location of night work and traffic changes on Mulgoa Road and M4 ramps 
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